City of Leoti Governing Body met in regular session October 17, 2022 at 6:30 p.m., at the City Hall Meeting Room.
Mayor Charlie Hughes called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

Mayor Hughes asked City Clerk Jeannine Hassell for Roll Call; Council President Greg Graff, Councilors Kelma Burch, Derek
Meyer and City Attorney Becky Faurot were present. Councilors Tammie Meyer-Givens and Tyrrell Tankersley were absent.

Mayor Hughes opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.
Burch moved Meyer seconded to approve the agenda. Motion carried unanimously.
Burch moved Graff seconded to approve the consent agenda items A-C. Motion carried unanimously.

City Attorney Becky Faurot and council discussed the pros and cons of social media archiving. Open records laws maintain that
we need to be able to produce social media records both from our won content, and from content our constituents create in
response to records requests. Social media is a mission-critical part of our constituents are creating, editing and deleting records
on a daily basis. Council asked Faurot to review the contract with Archive Social before a decision is made.

Becky Faurot left the meeting at 7:00 pm.

Gr%g Graff gave a review on the League of Kansas Municipalities conference he attended in Overland Park, October 8 thru the
10",

Council reviewed the results of the KDHE Public Water Supply-Sanitary Survey Inspection that took place on September 21,
2022. This inspection is part of the state’s program to ensure we are in compliance with Kansas Administrative Regulations.
There were no deficiencies identified. KDHE did make a few recommendations to maintain compliance with primary drinking
water regulations; updating the Municipal Water Conservation Plan, erosion protection on overflow discharge line of the 50,000
gallon water tower, inspection of the 250,000 gallon water tower and 278,000 gallon water mixing tank and consider replacing
the old iron water mains to reduce the risk of iron bacteria using up your chlorine residuals.

Mayor Hughes opened the floor to public comments. There were no public comments.
Council reviewed Code Enforcement Officer Adam Marcotte’s written report.

City Clerk Hassell reminded council that they will have a joint meeting with the county commissioners on November 21, 2022
at 8:30 am at the court house. The county and city meet twice a year to ask or discuss any issues. EBH Engineering has placed
plans for the 2024 Highway 25 CCLIP project in the KDOT FTP site. Construction cost estimate for the project is $401,385.00.

Burch mgved Meyer seconded to recess into executive session pursuant to the nonelected_Personnel matters exception, K.S.A.
75—4319(bt)(71) to"discuss a matter involying a city employee evaluation for 10 minutes with Council and Mayor. Meeting
resumed af 7:50 p.m. Burch moved Gratf s€condéd to glwe said employee discussed in executive session, said raise in pay and
three extra days of vacation. Motion carried unanimously.

Meyer moved Burch seconded for adjournment 7:53 p.m. Motion carried.
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